CUBA-RUSHFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT MEDIA EXCLUSION Form

The increasing use of technology in our classrooms as a curriculum tool has given students more opportunities for learning and research. Many classes have incorporated Internet-based activities, including the development of web pages, into the curriculum. The District's website, newsletter and social media not only allows us to highlight the achievements of students, but also to display their work in various forms. Such Internet postings are intended to promote our students and the District to the community.

Your child's individual photograph and/or initials may be displayed on Internet web pages linked to the Cuba-Rushford School District's website, the newsletter or social media. The District will only use the initials of students, and all photographs will be used in an educational context in accordance with the District's curriculum. No First names will be utilized on any individual student posting in the Newsletter, Web Page or Social Media unless we get expressed permission from the parent or guardian.

If you do not want your child's picture or work posted or shared through the district website, newsletter, or social media, please complete the section below and return to your child's school homeroom teacher.

*This does not apply to group pictures or events open to the public. These will always have names scrambled so that they cannot be linked directly to the students in the group picture.

SION FORM de d named above to be posted
l named above to be posted
•
•
Date